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COVID Update for TAFE members

The SSTUWA has written to all Managing Directors of the five TAFE Colleges and cc’'d in the Department of Training,
Workforce and Development (DTWD) in response to members raising work health and safety concerns regarding COVID-19
with the union.

We have requested copies of the COVID-19 Safety Plans for each college and potential risk assessments regarding the
associated workplace hazards and COVID-19.

The SSTUWA is of the view that an employer not only has obligations under the Public Health Order but also has a duty
under the OSH Act 1984. This duty requires employers to properly assess occupational hazards from COVID-19 and, if
needed, implement controls to supplement the Health Orders that apply to TAFE.

You can read the contents of the letter here.
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https://www.sstuwa.org.au/COVID-19/sstuwa-information-and-advice/sstuwa-letter-tafe-managing-directors?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=COVID-Update-for-TAFE-members&utm_content=here.&utm_source=mailproduct.hilltop-mail.com

